
 

 
SIS/STC/057/2017 – 2018         October 31, 2017 

Dear Parents, 

As part of UAE Flag Day, students of KG are requested to come in the UAE traditional costume on 

Thursday, November 2, 2017.  Children can also carry UAE Flag to celebrate the day. 

 

Prof. M. Abubaker 

Principal 
_______________________________________________________________________________________ 


